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I thought that this letter of support for the proposed adoption of zoning ordinance amendments had already been
executed and sent, but found out today that it was not. Please accept my apology for this support letter being so last-

minute. Thanks. John

John Polanskey

Director of Housing Development

Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara Surf Development Company
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Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara

P.O. Box 397 « Lompoc, CA 93438-0397
815 West Ocean Avenue s Lompoc, CA 93436-6526
(805) 736-3423 « FAX (805) 735-7672 » TDD (800) 545-1833 Ext. 594

June 19, 2017

Board of Supervisors

County of Santa Barbara

105 East Anapamu Street, 4" Floor
Santa Barbara, CA 93101

RE: Departmental ltem #4
Proposed Adoption of Zoning Ordinance Amendments

Dear Chair Hartmann and Supervisors,

The Housing Authority of the County of Santa Barbara supports approval of the
recommendations of the Montecito and County Planning Commissions to adopt the
proposed zoning ordinance amendments to implement Program 2.8 of the 2015-2023
Housing Element Update. By approving these recommendations, the Board of
Supervisors will be supporting amending its zoning ordinances to be consnstent with
State law regarding the permitting of transitional and supportive housing.

As you know, our County faces a significant shortage of affordable rental housing,
particularly for very low and low income persons with disabilities. We are encouraged
that the County is considering these amendments, which will simplify the approval
process for Transitional and Supportive Housing to help meet the needs of these
vulnerable County residents. Affordable housing with appropriate support services is
vital to meeting this need.

We wish to thank the Board of Supervisors for considering approval of these
recommendations and to thank County Planning and Development staff for diligently
working on these proposed zoning ordinance amendments.

Sincerely,
Kyt p Sl A

Robert P. Havlicek Jr.
Executive Director




